Directors Meeting Held Via Text Message on July 15, 2021

Troy Reader informed the directors that the cost of the fence extension exceeded allotted
budget of $650.00. Total cost at that time $709.00 Julie S. made a motion to increase the

budget to $750.00, in case something else comes up. Brian P. seconded the motion. All were in
favor.



